
 

Jewish owned store sells 

children’s garments 

containing wool and linen. 
 

 

 ז"תשע כסלו
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For more information and for general Shatnez questions, 

please call 1-877-4-SHATNEZ. 

Pictured is a “simple kids” children’s sweater. 

Although שעטנז, many of them were sold at a 

Jewish retail outlet. 

A parent is obligated to make certain that his 

children’s garments are free of שעטנז. 

Warning of 

Shatnez on its 

Content label! 


